


Further, the proposed condition which requires on-sellers to notify their retailer if a resident no 

longer requires life support equipment will provide further certainty for retailers and Western Power 

that the life support equipment register remains accurate and up-to-date. As the Code of Conduct 

for the Supply of Electricity to Small Use Customers 2016 contains extensive notification 

requirements, there can be cost and time implications for Western Power when undertaking 

planned interruptions if a supply address remains on the register when a resident no longer requires 

life support equipment. Accordingly, this condition may have cost savings for Western Power in 

addition to those referred to in the Report. 

If you have any queries, or require any further information, please do not hesitate to contact. 

Yours sincerely 

Margaret Pyrchla 

Regulatory Compliance Manager 


